
 

    

Tá fáilte romhaibh go léir! Welcome to our Senior Infant News!   

Christmas Angels 

The girls and boys in Senior Infants created beautiful Angels at Christmas.                                                                                        

The Angels were ready just in time to adorn their Christmas Trees at home!        

                                                                                                                                                             

    

Christmas Nativity  

       

 

Senior Infants joined their friends 

in Junior Infants and First Class to 

perform their Christmas Nativity 

‘Long Ago & Far Away’ on the 15th 

December for their families.   This 

classic Nativity story with singing, 

dancing and rapping was 

wonderfully performed by all the 

boys and girls. 

 



 

    

Engineers Week 

The budding engineers in Senior Infants designed and created St Patrick’s Day Floats from recyclable materials.   

Everyday household items were transformed into fabulous floats! 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Toy Story 

The boys and girls in Senior Infants are  

very excited to discover who will bring home  

Mr. Potato Head and Mrs. Potato Head  

each week.  Mrs. Smyth is thrilled  

with the words and pictures which are 

being used to record each new ‘Toy Story’.   

We were all delighted to discover that  

Mr. Potato Head appeared in our Maths  

activities when learning about The Story of 10! 



 

    

Aistear 

Our Aistear learning experiences and activities have really got us thinking and learning about ourselves and the world around 

us.  Our Aistear journey has helped us to discover more about friendship, people at work, the dentist, houses and homes and 

fairy tales such as The Three Little Pigs, Na Trí Mhuicín and Jack and the Beanstalk, Seán agus an Gas Pónaire. 

   

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    

As part of our play topic of The Three Little Pigs, we were delighted to be given a very interesting and informative 

presentation on the life and times of pigs. Cáelán and Iarlaith were very capable of answering all our questions!   

We even got the chance to meet two real life piglets!  All this new knowledge was used to create wonderful work in both 

Report and Recount writing.                                                                                                                                                          

        

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grandparents Day 

During Catholic Schools Week, the Senior Infants celebrated  

Grandparents Day and welcomed their Grandparents to school.   

The Senior Infants and the Junior Infants combined their  

talents and put on a very polished performance for their  

Grandparents in the hall.  Beautiful artwork was created by the  

Senior Infants especially for their Grandparents.  

Thanks very much to all the Grandparents for visiting us in 

school. 

 



 

    

 

Beautiful artwork was created by the Senior Infants especially for their Grandparents.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    

Easter Art 

Our Easter Art creations were very bright and beautiful.  All the Senior Infants were very proud to display their art work in 

front of our Three Little Pigs themed classroom door.  

 

    

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


